

Association of the Class of 1966 United States Naval Academy



05 August 2021

Dear John:

Now that your tenure as WebMaster is over, I want to personally Thank You on behalf of your Classmates and Friends for the many years of volunteer service you provided to Our Class in developing and maintaining the Class website. The website you developed and maintained for over six years was a true source of information and support to Classmates and Spouses of deceased Classmates as it provided invaluable news regarding Class reunions, activities, and current events.

You assumed the duties of WebMaster in 2015 and spent many hours developing and maintaining our Class website in the early years, and then continued to respond to requests to add items, change items, and delete items on a timely basis. Your dogged determination and dedication in maintaining and improving the Class website was most instrumental in keeping your Classmates updated on what was happening within The Class of 1966.

John ... with your expertise, diligence, and professionalism, you created a long-standing and outstanding tradition of what an informative website should be, and our new WebMaster will be challenged to maintain your level of website professionalism.

Your Classmates join me in saying ... "Well done, good and faithful servant; Well Done"! You have served your Class and your Classmates well.

Again, Thank You, John!

Warm regards and Semper Fidelis,,

Carlton W. Fulford, Jr.

General, United States Marine Corps (Retired)
President, Class of 1966, United States Naval Academy